
Dedicated to the creation and dissemination of rigorous and timely 
research, the Pell Institute for the Study of Opportunity in Higher 
Education works to encourage policymakers, educators, and the 
public to address systemic equity issues in postsecondary education. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Renée Trueman is the Director of the University of Connecticut (UConn) Ronald E. McNair Scholars 
Program within the Center for Access and Postsecondary Success. She has been orchestrating 
year-round programming since inception during the 2012-13 academic year. Students who are 
 
from low-socioeconomic households who are first-generation to college, and students who self- 
identify as underrepresented racial and ethnic groups, are equipped with tools to be competitively 
 
considered for research-focused M.S. and Ph.D. degrees across STEM disciplines. Renée 
immerses students in research experiences as early as their second year, provides year-round 
holistic mentorship, and teaches two courses (open to all university students) for students to hone 
critical thinking and data communication skillsets while learning about graduate school life and 
research-focused careers. 
Renée earned her Ph.D. in cell and developmental biology at UConn and post-doctoral training in 
biochemistry at UConn Health. She also earned her M.S. in kinesiology at UConn while 
concurrently leading the McNair Program. Renée’s professional interests relate to early and 
equitable access to research opportunities with engaged project mentors, and graduate school 
 
preparation, to increase the number of students who pursue advanced degrees and are career- 
ready. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1025 Vermont Ave., NW, Suite 400 | Washington, DC 20005 | 202-347-7430 | Visit us online @ pellinstitute.org 


